From: "Levitt, Karen" < karen.levitt@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL"

Date: 7/19/2023 1:17:57 PM

Subject: Call for Ideas: October 2023 Al Hackathon

Dear Mayor and Council,

I'm pleased to convey that this fall, our Chief Technology Office will be hosting the two-day adVANce Al Hackathon in collaboration with Microsoft.

We will use this forum to develop a set of Al-driven solutions for some of the issues and/or opportunities facing the City of Vancouver

We are currently in the midst of soliciting ideas for what should be worked on at this hackathon, and, to this end, we invite you to submit any ideas you might want to propose via this form, by **Friday**, **August 18**th.

Thanks,

Karen

Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager (she/her) karen levitt@vancouver.ca

The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of the x^wməθk^wəyəm/Musqueam, Skwxwú7mesh/Squamish and səlilwəta‡/Tsleil-Waututh nations